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Summer is here and this a fun and exciting time to get
out and enjoy all the fun events in our community.  Here
are a few things happening in District 3. 

April 29, 2019 Ground Breaking and Community
Celebration for the Edgewood Mountain and Valley
Regional Health Facility.  This Facility has been such a
great addition to the town of Edgewood, with new
opportunities and services this new facility has a lot to
offer. 

Travel and Leisure Magazine names Sunrise Springs the Top 10 Destination
Spas in the U.S. 2019



Cerrillos Hills State Park

Perfect time of year to enjoy the outdoors,
horseback riding, hiking and biking. 
Cerrillos Hills is a year-round, day-use park
located off The Turquoise Trail National
Scenic Byway between Santa Fe and
Albuquerque.  You will cross paths with
over 1,100 years of mining history along the
five miles of trails and enjoy spectacular
views of the Sandias, Ortiz, Jemez, and
Sangre de Cristo mountain ranges. 
Schedule to go on an educational hike with
a ranger.  

Commissioner Garcia attended the 2019 NMAC annual Conference in June
along with Sheriff Adan Mendoza, Undersheriff Ken Johnson, and RECC
Director Ken Martinez (ready to attend the sock hop)



Convenience Center Operating Hours

La Cienega, San Marcos and Stanly convenience centers are open 8 a.m -
5 p.m.  Convenience centers may be closed on holidays. 

La Cienega days of operation: Sundays, Wednesdays, Fridays, and
Saturdays

San Marcos days of operation: Sundays, Wednesdays, Fridays, and
Saturdays

Stanley days of operation: Sundays, Wednesdays, Thursdays, Fridays,
and Saturdays

Commissioner Garcia and Santa Fe County would like to invite all residents to
enjoy the festivities of the Santa Fe County Fair, at the Santa Fe County
Fairgrounds, 3229 Rodeo Rd. The 2019 Santa Fe County Fair is July 31st -
August 3rd. 





On July 9, 2019 at the Board of County Commissioner Meeting Commissioner Garcia
brought forward a certificate of appreciation to recognize Black Bird Saloon, located in
Cerrillos, New Mexico for their hard work and accomplishments in being named a
Local Hero best restaurant, greater New Mexico in edible magazine.

An edible Local Hero is an exceptional individual, business or organization making a
positive impact on New Mexico's food systems.  These honorees nurture our
communities through food, service, and socially and environmentally sustainable
business practices. 

This honor is nominated and voted by the readers for their favorite local chefs,
growers, artisans, advocates, and other food professionals in two dozen categories.

Black Bird Saloon is located in Santa Fe County in a building that dates back to at
least the 1880's and served as a mercantile in the early 1900's.  Run and owned by
Patrick and Kelly Torres, this Wild West charm with its interior accented by rustic
wooden tables and chairs, tree branches, antlers, a long weathered standing bar, and
an old piano is a local favorite hangout, and has become a tourist attraction to the
mining town of Cerrillos. 

Please feel free to contact me by phone or email at

rgarcia@santafecountynm.gov

or by reaching my constituent services liaison Ambra Baca at

aabaca@santafecountynm.gov

(505) 986-6377
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